
   
 

 

NFLL Membership Committee Report 
September 2024 

 

Friday, September 6, 2024, Open House was held at the Red Mountain Campus.  The New Member 

Coffee will be on September 20 at Red Mountain. 

 

We had ten prospective members and about forty members attending.  Five people signed up to join 

NFLL and ten people signed up prior to Open House.  One new member filled out the Information Sheet 

with Skills and Talent in Computers and Beekeeping. 

 

A number of Members said they were told they could get a copy of the Class Schedule at OH.  We had a 

small supply of extra copies and gave out most of them.  Members were not happy they did not receive a 

mailed copy of the Class Report and some expressed trouble in reading the Schedule on line. 

 

Three prospective members said they heard of us through the Administrative Office. 

 

Submitted by:  Mary Boehlen, Membership Chair, September 7, 2024  


